
KEWEENAW COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 

 

Minutes                                     September 27, 2010 

 

 

  A special meeting was held at 4:30 P.M. on Monday, September 27, 2010 at the offices of 

the Keweenaw County Road Commission. 

 

Present:  Commissioners McEvers and Muljo 

 

 Guests:  None 

 

 The Board discussed a recent proposal from a group of organizations interested in 

purchasing and preserving the KCRC Central property.  This group is led by Houghton Township, 

who will most likely act as the purchasing agent for the property.  A property management plan will 

be developed with assistance from the Keweenaw County Historical Society, Keweenaw National 

Historic Park, Houghton Keweenaw Conservation District and Keweenaw Trail Services.  It was 

requested by this group, that while they are seeking grant funding, they would like the zoning to 

remain Conservation Environmental Protection, which is the zoning district designation they would 

want for the property in the future.    

 

 Based on this information and the likelihood of the purchase taking place in the next two 

years, Commissioner McEvers motioned to withdraw the zoning change request at this time, 

pending the outcome of their search for grant funding.  Commissioner Muljo supported the motion.  

The motion carried. 

 

 The meeting adjourned at 4:50 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________                    _______________________________ 

          Eric Bjorn, Chairman                                                 Gregg M. Patrick, Engineer 

 


